

Newsletter



24th November 2017

Dates

Tuesday 19th December N1 Christmas Singalong

Wednesday 20th December – last normal day and Christmas party day

Thursday 21st December – Nativity day

Monday 8th January – Nursery reopens

Breakfast club

Friday is treat day in breakfast club! We will be serving hot chocolate to give the children a delicous warm start to the day.



Toys from home

Instead of bringing a toy from home into nursery, if your child can draw a picture, why not encourge themto do this instead?

What are the children learning next week?

Next week the children will be enjoying art and craft activities, including making their calendars, cards and decorations.

If you have any odd scraps of wrapping paper which you would otherwise be throwing out, please send them in (cut into small pices would be very helpful)

Slipper Day

On Friday 8th December we are having a Slipper Day in aid of the charity "Shelter" which supports homeless families. A bucket will be placed at the entrance for voluntary donations, and children can be changed into slippers on arrival at nursery.

Shelter

Christmas Cards



Remember that this year we are asking each child to send in one homemade card addressed to all the children and staff which we will display in the porch (or Rainbow room for the 2 year olds). If you need a piece of card, please just ask. These cards can be sent in from next week onwards.



Nativity Performance Thursday 21st December- N2

AM session - Rabbits, Foxes, and Hedgehogs - Parents and children to arrive from **9:30am**

PM session - Foxes and Owls Parents and children to arrive from
1pm.

As space is limited, seats are limited to two per family. Tickets will be issued in book bags on Monday 11th December. Please return any unwanted tickets to the office.